
 
I am writing particularly to confirm my support for the “Response from Friends of Lye Valley” 
 
I help as a volunteer there and understand very well the issues that are raised in the submission. 
 
In many ways I affirm the plan but the issue of drainage is very significant and is as we know 
effecting the whole of the UK. 
 
I will look with interest at any further work which the Oxford Council is doing on the plan for 2040. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
David Bird 
 
Revd Canon David Bird, BA 
5A Coppock Close,  OX3 8JS 
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SUTTON Alexander
Background - support of Friends of Lye Valley's response.




